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AAUW to Hear About Tribal College
02.07.2007

A program on the Cheyenne & Arapaho Tribal College will be presented at the
American Association of University Women meeting this Thursday, February 8, on the
Southwestern Oklahoma State University campus in Weatherford.
  
The public is invited to the 7 p.m. meeting in the SWOSU Conference Center, located at
the corner of Seventh and Davis Streets.
  
Christie Cooke will speak to AAUW about the tribal college and briefly discuss a course
she will teach in the fall on Native American Women's Studies.


